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Dear Parent, 
 
Further to my letter regarding instrumental lessons and for clarification: instrumental lessons will roll 
over to the new academic year for any existing students having lessons – there is no need to act. The 
original letter was for parents who wish to organise lessons with the music department as a new 
arrangement. 
 
Many thanks. 
 
Kind regards, 
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